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Prof. Ramesh Chand, Honourable Member of Niti Aayog, New 
Delhi Visited Advanced Research Centre for Bamboo and Rattan  

Prof. Ramesh Chand, Honourable Member of Niti Aayog, New Delhi visited 

Advanced Research Centre for Bamboo and Rattan (ARCBR), Bethlehem Vengthlang on 22 

April 2016. He was accompanied with Sh. Jitendra Kumar, IFS, Adviser, Niti Aayog along 

with the Officer on Special Duty, Sh. Umakant, IFS and other senior forest officers of 

Mizoram forest department.  

Honourable member interacted with the scientists of ARCBR and had a look on the 

infrastructure and the research activities of the centre. He also visited different research 

laboratories of the centre. While discussing with the scientists of the centre, he expressed his 

view that this centre has very good infrastructure and has a good potential to carry out 

research on environment and forestry sector in the state. 

At last, Sh. Hans Raj, Scientist – C and in charge of ARCBR thanked the honourable 

member for his visit and valuable suggestions.  
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